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No, no, no. This is NOT the answer. I am all for empathy and compassion and 

helping with logical assistance to those who are homeless. But this is pure insanity 

and needs to be refused. I am astounded that a representative would even 

contemplate this as a solution. Simply no. Opens a Trojan horse with a myriad of 

problems. Want to drive Oregonians away from the state? Passage of this would 

accomplish that. 

 


